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Our district is collecting toys for the Pediatric 
Oncology Treasure Chest Foundation. 
Prairie View collected the most toys last year! 

Toys need to be new and not wrapped in wrapping paper. 
There is a bin in the office by Mrs. Martino to place the toys in. 

Toys are due 
December 19th!

 

Toy Drive





 DECLAMATION 

Do you like to talk?  
Are you a performer?

Declamation may be right for you!
  

There will be an informational meeting on 
Wednesday, December 6 

from 3:25-4:05 in the commons 
Be sure to arrange for a ride home or sign up for the Activity Bus!

If you have any questions, see Mr. Kamphuis (B-18) or Mr. Cernak (B-2).



 Friendship connection will be meeting 
Today! 

Sign up outside of room C3
If you are interested.

Space is still available!!!

Friendship Connection



The 8th grade girls lost to Oak lawn.They play 
Jerling at 7:15. The 6/7 grade team won. They play 

Wednesday against Evergreen                                                
It’s okay, good job, and good ladies!

Girls Basketball



Boys Volleyball
6/7th team won against Simmons yesterday! They 

play 10am Saturday!

Good Job Boys!



Riddle
What lives in the winter, dies in the summer, and grows 

with its roots upwards?

😃 ☠ ⬆



Yesterday Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

Nice belt

What did the zero say to the eight?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a 
⛷ Mid Monday! ⛄


